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The Wychwoods Local History Society

There will be a guided walk of Shipton on Saturday 5th August. No charge.
Assemble at the New Beaconsfield Hall at 10.00 am. A guided walk of Milton
may be arranged later.

Field Walking. It is hoped to field walk sometime this autumn. Sites and
dates depend on farming commitments. For further information please
contact Sue Jourdan (830170, Janet Wallace (831059) or Margaret Ware
(830494).

The next season of monthly meetings begins at Milton on 21st September
when Tim Porter will speak on ‘Cotswold Churches in the Landscape’.
Meetings then continue on the third Thursday of each month alternating
between Shipton and Milton.

The next meeting will be at Shipton on 19th October. It will be an open
meeting on ‘The Wychwoods in Wartime’ to promote the book ‘That’s How It
Was’, (reviewed in the last issue of this magazine on page 42). The speakers
will be Anne Gilbert (née Buckmaster), Terry Hartley and John Rawlins.
The first two persons were among the contributors to the book ‘Milton and
Shipton During the War 1939 — 1945’ published by the Wychwoods WI at the
end of the war.

New members are welcome to join the society at any meeting at an annual
cost of £4 for an individual or £6 for a double.

Help please. A Mrs Slater requested a walks leaflet and a copy of the
WLHS video tape. Unfortunately I have only five of the figures of her
telephone number, and I cannot find any Slater in the local directory and
directory inquiries have been unable to help. Any information gladly
received by John Rawlins (830668)

MILLENNIUM CONCERT

An evening of 1930s music including Cole Porter,
George Gershwin and Noel Coward
played on a Broadwood Grand Piano
will be held on
Saturday, 7 October 2000 at 7.30 pm
in The New Beaconsfield Hall

Tickets: £10 from M Hartley (830306)

Proceeds to: Lawrence Home Nursing Team
and St Mary’s Millennium Window




